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GUARANTEE:   DIAZINON.......1.0%
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Diazinon Commercial Insecticide is a ready to use residual
insecticide for the control of a wide range of insects in food
establishments, meat packing plants, homes and apartments.

DIRECTIONS:

GENERAL:  Application should be made as a coarse spray (using a
pressure sprayer with a large orifice to prevent misting). 
Thoroughly treat cracks, crevices, along baseboards and other
localized areas where insects are present.  Do not apply to rugs,
carpets, draperies, wallpaper or similar material that may be
stained.  Do not use as a space spray.  Surfaces in direct
contact with food should be thoroughly cleaned to remove
insecticide residues and dead insects after spraying. Do not use
in cupboards where food is stored.  Repeat applications as
necessary to maintain control.

FLY CONTROL IN FOOD PROCESSING PLANTS:  Use Diazinon Commercial
Insecticide applied as a residual spray to the walls and ceilings
of food processing plants early in the season before canning,
meat packing or other food processing begins.  Repeat
applications, if necessary, when plant is not in operation. 
Spray unloading docks and other outside areas where flies



congregate to aid in control of these pests.

NOTE:  Good sanitation and proper disposal of wastes are
necessary in any fly control program.

CONTROL OF HOUSEHOLD INSECTS

Cockroaches, Ants, Crickets, Earwigs, Silverfish - Thoroughly
treat cracks and crevices, baseboards, spaces around water pipes
and tanks, surfaces behind and beneath cupboards, refrigerators,
sinks and stoves, around garbage containers and other areas where
insects hide.  Treatments should be repeated as necessary.

Carpet Beetles in Non-Fabric Areas - Thoroughly treat cracks,
crevices, infested areas around baseboards, cracks in the floor
and walls and localized areas of floors, under floor coverings,
behind shelves and other storage areas.

Clover mites in Buildings - Apply Diazinon Commercial Insecticide
around window and door frames, sills, to baseboards and floor
space adjacent to them.  Treat crack and crevices thoroughly.

Fleas and Brown-Dog Ticks in Buildings - Thoroughly spray
infested areas around baseboards, window and door frames, wall
cracks, sleeping quarters of household pets, and localized areas
of floor and floor coverings.  Applications should be repeated if
re-infestations occur.  Fresh bedding should be placed in animal
quarters following treatment.  Do not treat animals with this
formulation.

NOTE:  When used in dwellings, care should be taken to avoid
deposits which children and pets could come in contact with. 
Care should be taken to avoid spotting of wallpaper and fabrics. 
Do not contaminate food or feedstuffs, food container or cooking
utensils.

NOTE:  The solvent used in this formulation is a petroleum
distillate which may stain certain plastic, rubber, and asphalt
materials such as tiles and floor coverings.  Do not treat such
materials.

CAUTION:  In meat and food processing plants, only spray when the
plant is not in operation.  No exposed food products, ingredients
or packaging materials to be left in the room.  Cover food
handling equipment.  Any treated surface that may come in contact
with meat food products or other food products should be washed
and rinsed with potable water after spraying and before re-use
for food processing.



PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH THE OF CHILDREN. Treat food
processing plants early in the season, before canning and other
processing begins.  Repeat applications if necessary, when the
plant is not in operation.  Do not use as a space spray.  May be
harmful if swallowed, inhaled or absorbed through the skin. 
Provide adequate ventilation of the area to be treated.  Avoid
contact with skin, eyes and clothing.  Wash all contaminated
clothing with soap and hot water before re-use.  Avoid breathing
spray mist.  Wash thoroughly with soap and water after handling. 
Do not allow children to contact treated areas until thoroughly
dry.  Do not contaminate food, utensils, food containers, or food
preparation areas.  Remove pets and cover fishbowls before
spraying.  This product is toxic to fish and wildlife. Do not
contaminate domestic or irrigation water supplied lakes, ponds or
streams.  Do not use or store near open flame.

FIRST AID:  For external contamination of skin; wash with soap
and water. If in eyes; flush with plenty of fresh water for at
least 15 minutes.  If swallowed do not induce vomiting.  Obtain
medical attention or contact a poison control centre immediately. 
Never give anything by mouth to an unconscious person.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION:  Diazinon is a cholinesterase
inhibitor.  If swallowed give stomach lavage.  Antidote: 
Atropine sulphate at 1-2 milligrams every 15 minutes may be
necessary. 

DISPOSAL: Empty the container thoroughly.  Follow provincial
instructions for any required additional cleaning of the
container prior to its disposal.  Make the empty container
unsuitable for further use.  Dispose of the container in
accordance with provincial requirements.  For information on the
disposal of unused, unwanted product and the cleanup of spills,
contact the provincial regulatory agency or the Manufacturer.

NOTICE TO USER:  This control product is to be used only in
accordance  with the directions on this label.  It is an offence
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.

NOTICE TO BUYER:  Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the
terms set out on the label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes
the risk to persons or property arising from the use or handling
of this product and accepts the product on that condition.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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